
KANSAS LONGARM QUILTERS 

Members Meeting 

August 21, 2021 

 

 

President – Linda Argo,   
VP/Programs – Anita Brozik  
Secretary – Donna Barrager 
Treasurer – Linda King 
Membership – Jane Vinyard, absent 
Webmaster – Sondra Davison 
Member at Large – Ellen Heckerman, absent 
Hospitality – Jeanne McLemore 
 

President Linda Argo opened the meeting at “Sew in 2 Quilts” fabric shop in Hutchinson, KS.   
 We had 21 members present. 
 Our program was presented by Karna Lackey, owner of “Sew in 2 Quilts”. The presentation was 
held in a large room on the second floor with a large sky light.  Karna showed 2 mini quilts and several 
larger quilts, table toppers and runners.  She used a computer set up to show several quilts & how she 
organizes threads & etc. for her business.  Karna quilts with a computerized Gammill long arm.  She 
spoke of using dupioni silk and cascading feathers.  At the end of Karna’s presentation she announced 
that we could have 25% off of one purchase today and she was having a 21% off end of bolt sale. 
 President, Linda Argo announced that we only have 2 meetings left in 2021, October and 
December.  We will need several new officers beginning in January 2022.  Please consider volunteering 
for President, Secretary, Treasurer, or Member at Large. 
 Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Donna Barrager, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
  
 
 


